
 
 High School Soccer Uniform Compliance - Shin Guards 

Please forward to all your soccer coaches 

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to bring your attention to the updated regulations regarding high 
school soccer uniforms as outlined in the attached flyer. It is crucial that we adhere to these guidelines to 
ensure our team’s compliance with the National Federation of State High School Associations (NFHS). 

Shin Guards: 

• Professionally manufactured shin guards are required. 
• They must meet NOCSAE (National Operating Committee on Standards for Athletic Equipment) 

specifications. 
• Look for the NOCSAE stamp on shin guards to ensure approval for high school play1. 
• Shin guards should fit snugly (but not uncomfortably) and sit about two inches below the knee. 
• For maximum protection, consider full-length shin guards with ankle guards or removable ankle guards. 
• Ankle protection is especially important for younger players to safeguard against wild kicks. 

Please review the attached flyer with your teams to ensure that every player is properly outfitted with the 
correct gear. If you have any questions or need assistance, feel free to reach out. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter and your commitment to our athletes’ safety. 
 
 

https://www.authenticsoccer.com/Buying-Guide/Soccer-Shinguards-NOCSAE.aspx
https://www.authenticsoccer.com/Buying-Guide/Soccer-Shinguards-NOCSAE.aspx
https://www.maxpreps.com/news/qEhYlq30RUeBBcM7hN1tbQ/everything-you-need-to-train-for-high-school-soccer-cleats%2c-shin-guards%2c-balls-and-more.htm


 


